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NEWS BULLETINNEWS BULLETIN

PROGRAM FEATUREPROGRAM FEATURE

QUARTERMASTER RECOGNITIONQUARTERMASTER RECOGNITION

SEA SCOUT EVENTSSEA SCOUT EVENTS

FEBRUARY
February 4: National Virtual Sea Scout Academy Closing

Ceremony
February 9-11: Winterfest in Gatlinburg, TN

JANUARY
January 29-February 2

National Virtual Sea Scout Academy

- Duane and Zach (National Boatswain’s Mates of Western and Eastern Support)

Make sure to use the event promotion form in the LinkTree to promote events and/or request officers to attend an event(s)! Event
registration links are also in the LinkTree. More dates to come in the Trimester Report

Instagram: @seascoutsbsa & @natboatswain
LinkTree: linktr.ee/seascoutsbsa
Facebook Page: Sea Scouts BSA

Website: seascout.org

-Evan (National Boatswain)

-Levi (National Boatswain’s Mate of Program)

Bravo Zulu to all Quartermasters! The Quartermaster
Recognition form can be found in the LinkTree

Keane H. (Orange County
Council)

Blake S. (Potawatomi Area
Council)

Seabadge Course SB-74-NY-2024 has started this month
Check out our Google Forms, in the LinkTree, to

request officers to attend events, recognize
Quartermaster Scouts, participate in the Social, and

more!

Applications for Sea Scout Leadership Awards, National
Quaterdeck, and the Flagship Fleet are up on the website

and LinkTree.

Greetings! I hope you all enjoyed the NVSSA 2024! A lot
of work was put into that project by a lot of passionate

sea scouts, so we hope you took the material back to
your units!

Look forward to the Council Boatswain handbook
releasing soon, as well as a talking points guide for

speeches about Sea Scouts!

Keep posting with the Ships in Action hashtags in
posting your Ships’ Activities!

COMMUNICATIONSCOMMUNICATIONS

-Katie (National Boatswain’s Mate of Communications)

Keep posting your Ship’s content on Instagram
and Facebook! We love too see what everyone is

up to. Make sure to follow the Sea Scouts and
National Boatswain Instagrams for updates.

The LinkTree has a lot of valuable resources
and program information. Check it out to learn

more about the program!


